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Incorporated 1974              www.BayHillsFL.com 

SIGN UP TO GET NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL—JUST SEND AN EMAIL TO peggi@tampabay.rr.com 
We DO NOT share or sell your email.  We only use email for newsletters & occasional urgent bulletins. 

DO YOU HAVE A FAVORITE SERVICE 
PROVIDER?  HOW ABOUT SHARING….. 
Board member Troy Raley is compiling a 
directory of favorite service providers 
submitted by HOA members. 
If you want to share, please send Troy an email 
with the following information: 
 TYPE OF BUSINESS 
 NAME OF BUSINESS 
 CONTACT PERSON NAME & PHONE 
 SHORT NOTE ABOUT WHY YOU LIKE THE 

PROVIDER 
 STRICTLY OPTIONAL—Permission to use your 

name 
The directory will be added to our website 
www.BayHillsFL.com for easy reference. 

SAY HI TO NEW 
NEIGHBORS 

 William & Karen K. — 14501 102nd Ave                 
 Vito D. — 14522 Maplewood Dr 

NO TRASH pickup on 

MEMORIAL DAY, 

Monday, May 25. 

PUT TRASH OUT THURSDAY 

THERE WILL BE 

FLAGS OUT 

AROUND THE 

NEIGHBORHOOD 

FOR MEMORIAL 

WEEKEND  

BEST LAID PLANS….. 

Respecting the need for social 

separation and other health 

precautions, the Board  is  working on 

things we CAN do.  The original 

calendar for the year no longer fits our 

new reality.  Coming in JUNE… Yard of 

the Month resumes with a refurbished 

sign.  Spotlights will finally be installed 

in front of the entry sign on 102nd Ave. 

We’ll try to get creative about a 

Neighborhood Watch event, too. 

Best wishes to all the 2020 graduates! 

Their accomplishment under such stressful circumstances 

deserves our special salute!   

http://www.BayHillsFL.com
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Peggi Barb Alf Jeff 

 

Nancy Britt Troy 

Always Remember 
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To everyone who is carrying out their duties as medical 
workers, teachers, law enforcement workers, “office” 
workers without offices, grocery workers, yard workers and 
everyone else keeping our lives bearable. 
 
And to all Bay Hills neighbors being “positive” in a good 

way with cheerful communications, careful gatherings, and many home & yard 
improvement activities. 

LET’S TALK TRASH…………… 

Several neighbors have opted out of the HOA sponsored 
contract with Waste Connections.  That means different 
trucks are going through Bay Hills each week.  That also 
means Waste Connections drivers CANNOT assume you are their 
customer UNLESS you use the FREE large blue bin they provide. Even 
if you have little trash to put out, PLEASE use the big blue rolling bin. 

[Editor’s note: even after 34 yrs as customer, our trash was skipped because of 

no big blue bin.  We have one now!]  Call Waste Connections Customer 
Service to request one: 727-572-6800  

 

In NO case is it okay to put out bags of food trash (not in a closed 
bin).  That draws rats, raccoons, possums and birds, often resulting in 
garbage strewn around the street. 
 

One last reminder:  our Deed Restriction #7 requires that trash bins 
be hidden from view when not at curb for trash pick up day. 



Always Remember 

CALAMITY MEETS CREATIVITY… 

what a clever way to sum up our current situation….. 
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